NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Commissioners Court of San Saba County, Texas will hold a public hearing to receive
comments or questions from the public regarding its pending budget for the fiscal year 15-16
on Monday, September 18, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Court Room located in
the County Courthouse.

The proposed budget is on file in the County Clerk’s Office and may be viewed Monday
- through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. beginning September 15",

Although the tax rate will remain the same as last year this budget will raise more total
property taxes than last year’s budget by $49,897.27 (2%); all of that increase of $49,897.27 is
tax revenue raised from new property and appraisals added to the tax roll this year.

Items to be considered include a proposed increase in salary to elected county and precinct
officers as follows:

All salaried personnel will receive a 1.5% cost of living salary increase with the exception of
the County Judge who has declined any county increase due to the Texas State Legislature’s
Supplement increase of $10,200.

The Commissioners’ Court meeting to adopt the proposed budget and tax rate will take place
on September 18, 2015 following the public hearing that begins at 9:00 a.m. in the
Commissioners’ court Room.



